
Minutes Neighborhood Council 3 (NC3) 

July 25, 2024, 4:30 p.m. 

Corpus Christi Church 
 

CALL TO ORDER: at 4:37 p.m. by Kathleen Gessaman, Chair. 

Council members present: Sue Dickenson, Kathleen Gessaman, Aron Krischel,  Eric Peterson  

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 Committee Reports –  There were no committee reports provided. 

 Calumet Updates -There were no Calumet updates provided during this meeting. 

 Vision and Goal Setting - Vision and goal setting will be held for a future meeting.  

 2024 Summer Celebration – Kathleen Gessaman handed out maps of the Jaycee Park neighborhood for 

council members to use when distributing Summer Celebration flyers. Eric Peterson said he would 

continue promoting the event on our council Facebook page and will ask that Krista Artis post a notice to 

the city neighborhood council Facebook page. Sue Dickenson said she will begin to distribute the flyers 

within two weeks of the event on August 17. Flyers will be provided to the Frosty truck driver and 

distributed to local businesses, the Little Shell Health Clinic, and posted at Jaycee Park. She suggested 

that we begin to set up for the event in Jaycee Park at 11 a.m. Eric Peterson will pick up the bouncy house 

from Strobel’s Rentals and deliver it to the park. He said we will need help unloading and setting the 

equipment up. Kathleen Gessaman and Sue Dickenson commended council member Garri Mauch for all 

of her work put into planning the Summer Celebration. Sue Dickenson said she will set up a table to 

provide voter registration information during the event. Eric Peterson said he would produce a poster 

board of information on the pavilion fundraiser to display during the Summer Celebration.  

 Fundraising for Skyline Park and Valley View Park – Sue Dickenson said she will contact the Little 

Shell Tribal leadership to discuss if they would be open to working on a partnership with our council as 

we fundraise to purchase a pavilion for Valley View Park. Eric Peterson said he will contact Great Falls 

City Commissioner Shannon Wilson for guidance on grant writing. He said she had previously served on 

the neighborhood council that received a grant to place a pavilion in one of their neighborhood parks. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 There was no new business covered during the meeting.  

 

PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS 

 New meeting location: Eric Peterson reminded council members that Neighborhood Council 3 will likely 

be meeting in a new location in Riverview Elementary School in the fall. The Music Room is being 

converted into a classroom, so we may have to meet in the school library or the cafeteria.  

 

ADJOURN 

Sue Dickenson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Kathleen Gessaman seconded the motion. The motion 

passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned by Kathleen Gessaman at 5:11 p.m.  

 

The next regular NC3 meeting will be held Thursday, September 5, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Eric Peterson, secretary. 


